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The TANJA LIEDTKE AWARD 2023

On 30 April rehearsals began for the new dance production, "People holding things" (wt), by
the creator Daura Hernandez Garcia, winner of the Tanja Liedtke Award. This new creation
addresses the theme of care in different contexts and perspectives. The first rehearsal phase
is based on movement research and musical composition. Prior to this, interviews were
conducted with both professionals in the care field and the general public in order to obtain
information about different experiences on the subject. The collected material so far enriches
the creative process and the development of the piece.

You can participate in this online survey until the end of May - we look forward to your
participation!

German: Fragebogen
English: Questionnaire

The production "People holding things" (wt) will be performed on 25th and 26th October at
the Galerie Sammlung Amann in Stuttgart-West. Further information about the production and
ticket booking will be available from August 2024 on the website daurahernandezgarcia



https://73510.seu1.cleverreach.com/m/8315490/502352-16d99478e228f01d4d655a13b82608b4c7ce7424ea40e89582a1574bd99d5b4424164d8a70b69f85cface92f08c045e8
https://73510.seu1.cleverreach.com/c/44564539/6c850bcd109-sd6cqg
https://73510.seu1.cleverreach.com/c/44564560/6c850bcd109-sd6cqg
https://73510.seu1.cleverreach.com/c/44564564/6c850bcd109-sd6cqg
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News from ADT Tanja Liedtke Studio Adelaide

We are pleased to inform you of our Tanja Liedtke Studio Residency placements for 2024.

We look forward to welcoming the below 3 artists into the studio. Over the year we will inform
you about their progress.

Jacob Boehme SA/VIC
Karlia Cook/ Two-gather VIC
Amelia Watson SA

The artistic director Daniel Riley said:

I wanted to extend my continued deep thanks to you for your ongoing support for us here at
ADT. Our Tanja Liedtke Residency program is incredibly popular amongst emerging
choreographers and artists. We had over 30 applications this year, which made it difficult to
choose the three we selected. But, I'm thrilled with those that were successful.

If you would like to support the work of the Tanja Liedtke Foundation, please have a look at our Donation page
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us
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